Newsletter

Carlyle Kindergarten



February 2013

The joy of teaching, the love of learning

Welcome

We're delighted to welcome the families of Emily Brown and Joshua Green to our kindergarten.

Projects this year

This year we have 3 projects we'll be fundraising for:

- New shade sail cloth over swings (we'll apply for a grant & do 2 raffles)
- New buckets and spades for sandpit (Easter chocolate raffle)
- Replace plants in the sensory garden (end of year calendar sales)

If you would like to help with any of these fundraisers, or would prefer to give a donation instead please let our Headteacher know (we can give you a receipt for cash donations, which can be used to claim a tax rebate). We really appreciate your support.

Committee Members

Our Committee Members are:

Peter Black Susan Blue Paula Grav

We'd love to have more members, so please consider if you'd be interested in joining our committee. We have a committee guidebook available which will give you information about this role and you are most welcome to come along to a meeting or talk to any of the committee. We can recommend being on the committee as a great way to get to meet and know others as well as being involved with our kindergarten.

Peter Black, Carlyle Kindergarten Committee

Next Committee Meeting

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 3 March, at 1pm at the kindergarten. We expect the meeting to be half an hour long.

Family BBQ



We're having a BBQ on Friday 12 April from 5:00 to 6:30pm. Bring your family and friends along for a fun time. We're using some Committee funds from last year to pay for bread, juice and tomato sauce – you bring the rest. We won't be doing any fundraising at the BBQ, so you can just relax and enjoy!

Kindergarten AGM

Our kindergarten AGM is on Wednesday 20 March from 1pm to 1:30pm. We'd like to see you here to celebrate last year with us. There'll be refreshments afterwards.



113 Thackeray Street Napier 4110 m 027 235 3952 p 06 835 3952 f 06 834 0983 e cartytekgtn@napierkindergarterns.co.nz www.napierkindergartens.co.nz







Newsletter

Carlyle Kindergarten







The joy of teaching, the love of learning

April 2013

Carlyle Kindergarten

The joy of teaching, the love of learning

April 2013

Welcome

Big welcome from our kindergarten committee to the Ramsay, Clark and Jones families who have started kindergarten this

New Planter Boxes



planter boxes installed and ready We are so excited to have 3 new \$900 needed for this project last who helped with fundraising the for use. Thank you to everyone year.

Disco Fever Night

welcome to attend. Fun events including a lollie scramble will be held. This is a non fundraising event, just get the dancing We're holding a Disco Fever Night at the kindergarten on Friday 24 May, from 6 to 7:30pm. All families and friends shoes on and join in!

Carlyle Kindergarten Committee Peter Black

Welcome

Big welcome from our kindergarten committee to the Ramsay, Clark and Jones families who have started kindergarten this term.

New Planter Boxes



planter boxes installed and ready We are so excited to have 3 new \$900 needed for this project last who helped with fundraising the or use. Thank you to everyone year.

Disco Fever Night

welcome to attend. Fun events including a lollie scramble will be held. This is a non fundraising event, just get the dancing We're holding a Disco Fever Night at the kindergarten on Friday 24 May, from 6 to 7:30pm. All families and friends shoes on and join in!

Carlyle Kindergarten Committee Peter Black



















